
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

 
 

 
 

 

DATE: May 15, 2018 

TOPIC: Bid Results of Lincoln Hall Phase III Abatement Project 

PREPARED BY: Bob Ciserella 

Recommended Action: 

 Action: X 

 Discussion:  

 Information:  

Purpose: 
The Board of Education approves all contracts and expenditures in excess of $10,000.  
 
Fiscal Impact: 
Six bids were received for the Lincoln Hall Phase III abatement project on May 11, 2018. The bids ranged in 
price from $45,250 to $100,000. The apparent low bidder, M&O Environmental, did not submit the 
appropriate documentation and therefore was disqualified. The successful bidder was EHC Industries, Inc. 
in the amount of $47,000.   
 
United Analytical Services, Inc., the District abatement consultant, provided the attached bid Letter of 
Recommendation, bid tabulation sheet and signed AIA Document A101-2007.  
 
District legal counsel created the contract included in the bid packet, and the contract was accepted by EHC 
Industries, Inc.  
 
Recommendation: 
The Administration recommends that the Facilities Committee support the recommendation to enter into 
an agreement with EHC Industries, Inc. for Lincoln Hall Phase III abatement work in the amount of $47,000.   

Executive Summary 
Facilities Committee Meeting  

 


